
 
 

REF. No.SIL/2020-21        Dated: 11/08/2020 
 
To 
 
General Manager, 
BSE Limited, 
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Sub.: Resignation of Statutory Auditors 
 
Sir, 
 
Pursuant to the Regulation 30(2) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015; we wish to inform you that M/s. Vinod Sumitra & Co. (Firm Registration No. 
014398N) vide its letter dated 10th August, 2020 have resigned as the Statutory Auditors of the 
Company with immediate effect for the reasons stated in the Annexure A as required vide SEBI 
Circular CIR/CFD/CMDl/114/2019.  
 
Audit Committee will be considering the matters raised by the Statutory Auditor in its ensuing 
meeting.  
 
The Company is in discussion with audit firms for appointment as statutory auditors subject to 
necessary approval of Audit Committee of Board/Board of Directors and Shareholders. Kindly 
take the above on your record and acknowledge receipt. 
 
Kindly take the same on records. 

Yours truly 
For Syschem (India) Limited 

  
(Amarjeetkaur) 
Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer 
 

 

 










